
 
 

 

  

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

Victorian Notice to Mariners 
 

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 

 

Melbourne, 12 August 2013 

Australia – Victoria 

 

No. 111T - 2013 

 

Port of Port Phillip 

St Helens Boat Ramp Harbour, Corio Bay Geelong 

Upgrade Works to the Existing Floating Pontoon Infrastructure 

 

Date: 19 - 26 August 2013 

 

Details: Mariners are advised of upgrade works by the City of Greater Geelong at St 

Helens Boat Ramp Harbour at approximate location 38° 7.189’ S, 144° 

21.577’ E (WGS84). 

 

The works include driving three new piles using pile driving barge, 

replacement of an existing section of plastic pontoon and establishment of a 
new section of floating concrete pontoons. Access to the boat ramp is 
expected to be restricted at times to one lane. 

    

On-water plant, equipment or hazards to navigation will be marked to 

appropriate IALA standards with yellow conical buoys and flashing lights 

from sunset to sunrise. 

 

Mariners are advised to navigate with caution (a speed commensurate 

with safe navigation) when navigating within the vicinity of the works. 

 

Charts & Publications AUS 143, 153 and 157 

Affected:   

Further Notice: This Notice is self cancelling. No Further Notice will be issued. 

 

If you require any further information please contact Parks Victoria on 13 1963 

 

 

Ledene Ellis 

Manager Maritime Infrastructure 

Melbourne Region 

 

If you wish to receive Parks Victoria issued Notice to Mariners, please email your details to 

noticetomariners@parks.vic.gov.au or visit www.parks.vic.gov.au to view Notices. 


